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1. Bi-Plane Hangar Slab – No updates at this time.  

2. PAPI project –  The PAPI needs a couple more degrees of obstruction baffling 
for the west side and this exceeds the capability of internal baffling of the 
units.  The use of external baffles is being explored. We’re aware there’s an 
urgent need to close this project out. 

3. Westside Development – The Westside Development project meeting was 
held with PAE Ed Addicks presenting. In attendance were Commissioner 
Hamilton, Interim Manager Chip Long, Meryl Komowski of Wetland Resources 
and the San Juan County Dept of Community Development. The county will 
continue to review and report on next steps shortly.  

4. EV Charging Grant – Bruce Benton and Mia Kartiganer provided a transitional 
overview briefing. 

5. Fuel Tracking – Fuel was delivered 5/29, the current level is at 9,600 gallons. 
9/29/24 is our next delivery deadline. 

 

                                                         


